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AMENDED TRANSMITTAL NO. 3 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch   
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission  
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On June 28, 2011, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC (BellSouth) issued Transmittal No. 3 in 
its Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, which corrected certain supporting documents filed with its 2011 Annual 
Access Tariff Filing issued under Transmittal No. 2 on June 16, 2011. Transmittal Nos. 2 and 3 
are scheduled to become effective on July 1, 2011. 

The purpose of this Amended Transmittal No. 3 Letter is to provide a corrected Rate Detail 
(Lotus file) which contained an inadvertent error to the Dedicated End Office Trunk Port DS1 
rate when Transmittal No. 3 was originally issued.  The tariff pages and other supporting 
documents filed under the original Transmittal No. 3 are correct. 

Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 
1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Rosemary Chambers, Area Manager – 
Rates/Tariffs, 311 S. Akard St., Room 1940.04, Dallas, TX 75202, facsimile number  
(214) 858-0639.  All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be 
addressed to Debra L. Clemens, Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th Street, 
N.W., Suite 1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
Sincerely, 
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